Dear Parents,

Firstly, we hope you had a good festive period and are staying healthy in this new year. We hope this may be the last time we have to go through this process of reopening but are pleased to communicate that we are again provisionally working towards the date of April 12th. 

This will mean that swimming lessons baring any delays to the roadmap will resume on Monday 19th April 2021. All pupils have 2 lessons remaining from the last payment block and the next payable direct debit will be the 4th May 2021. 

As always, we thank you all for waiting patiently for our return to swimming, we appreciate this is a difficult time for everyone with many activities beginning to re-commence over the next few months. We will try and make every attempt to make this process as smooth as possible. 

What is clear is when we reopen, we will need to keep the safety measures we held previously in place. This will mean lesson times will remain staggered, the one-way system will remain in place and all legal requirements such as facemasks in tented and indoor areas and maintaining social distance. 

In order to make the transition to reopening as smooth as possible we will be restarting lessons with all children returning to their classes as they were prior to the end of December term.  We will attach these times to this email. 

We have received some requests for class changes, whilst we will note these and endeavour to make any changes possible please follow the times on these lists unless you are emailed directly by either Phil, Sarah or Charlie. 

Please also note that all pool staff are still furloughed and will remain so until 7 days prior to reopening so response times may be longer than usual as our normal working hours are affected. 

Thank you again for your support and understanding in these challenging times and we hope that we are on a smooth road to remaining open. 

See you soon,

Phil and the Pool Team
